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To: aniakcityfinance@gmail.com

Everything has been going ok, we have been working on maintaining the road and keeping up with the sewer systems
around town. We have also maintained the dumps both new and old to accomidate the local pallet problem. We
reorganized the shop and been diligintly maintaining our equiptment for current workloads. We will soon get our
equiptment ready for the annual thaw and should be ready when the time comes to deal with the excess water on the
roads. 


